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Mr Chris King
Project Director
School Infrastructure NSW
Level 10, 259 George Street
Sydney NSW 2000

Attn: Gavin Ng (Gavin.Ng4@det.nsw.edu.au)

21/09/2020

Dear Mr King,

Kent Road Public School (SSD 9344)
Submission of Revised CEMP – Satisfaction of Condition C51

I refer to your submission dated 20 August 2020 seeking the Planning Secretary’s satisfaction of the
revised Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) under condition C51 of SSD 9344.

I note that the original CEMP was approved by the Private Certifying Authority on 25 November 2019 and
was submitted to the Department for information on 27 November 2019. I also note that the revised
CEMP, Revision 8 dated 13 August 2020 (the subject of this letter), was approved by the Private
Certifying Authority on 1 September 2020. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I am satisfied with the revisions to the CEMP and that condition
C51 of SSD 9377 has been met in submitting the revised CEMP, Revision 8 dated 13 August 2020, to the
Department. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Samual Kelly at 9995
5733 or email samual.kelly @planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Erica van den Honert
Director
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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